
From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Kolar, Loren
Cc: Vernem, Christine
Subject: Request to Speak to the BOH - Tiessen Vaccine Mandate future meeting
Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 11:24:38 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: City of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada via City of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada <no-reply@hamilton.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 11:00 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Form submission from: Request to Speak to Committee of Council Form

Submitted on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 - 10:59am Submitted by anonymous user: 108.162.216.217 Submitted
values are:

    ==Committee Requested==
      Committee: Board of Health
      Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? No

    ==Requestor Information==
      Name of Organization (if applicable):
      Name of Individual: Dr. Julie A. Tiessen
      Preferred Pronoun:
      Contact Number: 
      Email Address: 
      Mailing Address: 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: I am requesting to speak for
      ten minutes with the delegation scheduled on March 21. I will
      speak primarily on behalf of myself and my family, secondarily on
      behalf of my colleagues in a similar health predicament,
      explaining how the city of Hamilton's vaccine mandate is
      unwarranted and negatively affects real people like us, and
      should therefore be rescinded immediately.
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.hamilton.ca/node/286/submission/582686


